
From: Stephen Sakonchick <  
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 3:38 PM 
To: Graham, Mark <Mark.Graham@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Re: Case Number C14-2020-0065 
 
I received information from Kim Doyal at Austin Energy that has satisfied our fears of what use the 
lot in question will be used.  Therefore, we no longer seek to appear at Tuesday's hearing. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Stephen Sakonchick, II 
Stephen Sakonchick II, P.C. 
6502 Canon Wren Drive 
Austin, Texas 78746 
(512) 329-0375 
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